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Oregon needs more reliable and accessible rail transportation.  Passenger rail 

between Eugene/Salem/Portland would remove hundreds of cars from the highways, 

and allow workers in Portland to live in more affordable housing in Salem, Keizer, 

and other communities to the south.  Please support and encourage extended 

passenger rail service in the Willamette Valley. 


